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300 BROADWAY
Current building is a wood frame, 2-1/2” story 
structure with commercial and apartment on 
ground floor and two (2) apartments on second 
floor and attic. The Owner proposes expanding 
the third-floor attic space with gable and shed 
dormers matching current building forms. This 
will allow for renovations to second floor and 
code compliant apartments on third floor while 
maintaining the character of the building. When 
completed, the building shall maintain the 
ground floor commercial space along with nine 
(9) apartments on floors one, two and three.

298 BROADWAY
Current building is a wood frame, 2-story 
structure with two (2) apartments on first and 
second floors. The Owner proposes expanding 
by adding a third floor within current footprint. 
The addition shall match existing lower floor 
cladding and be capped with a new flat roof and 
cornice. New window shall match existing in 
size and layout. With renovations to floors one 
and two and the addition of a third floor, each 
floor will have two (2) apartments bringing the 
building total to six (6) units.





EXISTING NORTH ELEVATION NEW NORTH ELEVATION



NEW EAST ELEVATION

EXISTING EAST ELEVATION



EXSITING SOUTH ELEVATION NEW SOUTH ELEVATION



NEW WEST ELEVATION

EXISTING WEST ELEVATION





4” ALUMINUM CAP OVER 
12” FIBER CEMENT TRIM  EPDM RUBBER ROOF

NEW SIDING TO MATCH 
EXISTING BELOW

ASPHALT SHINGLES TO 
MATCH EXISTING 

NEW SIDING TO MATCH 
EXISTING

ALL EXISTING WINDOWS  TO BE REPLACED WITH NEW. 
FINAL SELECTION AND DETAILS TO BE FULLY 
COORDINATED AND APPROVED BY THE HDC

EXISTING WINDOWS:
ALL VINYL WINDOWS EXCEPT 8 ORIGINAL WOOD 
WINDOWS



EXISTING PROPOSED 
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